12 April 2012

To whom it may concern:

It's my pleasure to provide you with this letter of recommendation for Stephan
Gosselin, who worked for me aboard AJAO for almost one year as a Captain.

In his role as Captain, Stephan handled all aspects of operating and maintaining
my 85-foot Aluminum Baglietto, including management of the charter business.

During his time at the helm of AJAO, which included; fixing various systems in
the boat that where left unfinished by the yard and former Captain, a very active
summer in the Mediterranean, a transport to Florida and a final trip to Bahamas,
Stephan proved himself to be trustworthy, uniquely self-motivated, and always
safety-conscious.

Stephan’s technical abilities are strong. He could be counted on to maintain
AJAO’s mechanical, electrical and plumbing systems, with only rare use of

outside contractors.

Stephan is reliable and business-minded manager, capable of hiring good crew,
overseeing their work.

In summary, I strongly recommend Stephan Gosselin, [ am too sad that our
regional areas of interest where not the same and had to see him depart AJAO.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can provide any further information.

Yours faithfully,

Alonso Carral
Owner of AJAO
alonso@carral.org



